
Report on Awareness Programme to minimise the spread of Corona Virus 

Activity: Postering in College Campus 

Date: 16.11.2021 

 

NSS Unit-I of Government Girls’ General Degree College organised an awareness programme 

on 16.11.2021 to minimise the spread of Corona Virus. On this day, NSS volunteers prepared 

posters and put them up at different places in the college campus under the supervision of NSS 

Programme Officer Dr.Mumu Chakraborty. Dr.Syeda Shariqatul Moula Alquadri, Principal of 

the college was also present to encourage the students.  

 

                                                       Postering by the volunteers 
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